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Badbury Park Primary School
How We Keep Children Safe


 

[image: lscb-logo_70-3]The Designated Child Protection Officer and safeguarding lead for Badbury Park Primary School is: Mrs Louise Dance

The Deputy safeguarding leads are: Mrs Eleanor Christmas, Mr Ian Hanks and Mrs Michelle Tkocz.

Please see one of us immediately if you have any queries or concerns.
Child Protection Officers
E-Safety and our Website
New Staff, Volunteers and Visitors
We regularly conduct a ‘Feeling safe’ survey of our pupils to ensure they feel safe and secure whilst at school and we act on any concerns raised by pupils.
The appropriate members of our staff are trained in Safer Recruitment. All volunteers and visitors are given a handbook with the correct CP procedures. Any adults attending the school regularly are police checked (DBS system) under the DBS system.
Our Trust Inclusion Team regularly monitors and updates our Child Protection procedures, as well as working closely with parents, staff and children to ensure all feel happy and safe. 
Inclusion Team
Fencing, alarms and security procedures have been put in place to ensure our site is safe and secure. 
ensure our
School Site
E– safety is an important part of our curriculum and is taught every year in every class. We send all parents an e-safety leaflet, there is a dedicated section, with information and activities on our website. In our lessons we cover: safer internet use, cyberbullying, social networking sites and much more.
We will hold information evenings for parents, run by the SWGFL and the police.
Our Child Protection Policies and procedures are located on our website: www.badburyparkprimary.co.uk  
Badbury Park Primary School has a child protection policy to meet regulations by the Department of Health and the Department of Education. This is regularly reviewed by staff and governors.
Principles
• Children have a right to be safe
• Parents have a right to be informed
• Children are best protected when parents and
   school can work together

Partnership
Badbury Park Primary School will inform parents of any concerns about their child(ren) (providing it does not compromise their safety) and will help and support them as necessary.

Prevention
The school will actively seek to prevent children suffering abuse and neglect through the development of an open culture, which informs children of their rights and encourages them to speak about any concerns. The school will also address the issue of children’s safety through the curriculum. 

Responding to concerns
The school will refer all allegations or concerns that a child has been, or is likely to be, abused or neglected to our local MASH Team
     
School will: 
• Consult when it has concerns that a child may have
   been abused or neglected
• Discuss with parents any concerns they have about
   children
• Keep parents informed of what has happened
Child Protection
     Badbury Park Primary School takes its responsibility to protect and safeguard the welfare of the
children and young people in its care very seriously.  “The welfare of the child is paramount.”
Children Act 1989.
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